Hi, this is Carol Loveland with Penn State Extension.  I’m following up in regards to the Soil Nutrient program you attended on _____________________.  Could I ask you a few questions in regards to the program.
 One of the main reasons the Conservation Department provided this grant was to help homeowners become aware of nonpoint source pollution, such as excess fertilizer, that could eventually end up in the Chesapeake Bay.  The pathway for these types of pollution is via groundwater and run off that go into our watersheds and streams that eventually run into the Bay.  The Soil nutrient program is intended to make the homeowner aware of the importance of properly fertilizing their lawns by testing the soil for correct nutrition information. 

1. Do you have a general understanding of  nonpoint source pollution, such as over-fertilizing, and how to prevent it?

2. Do you have a better understanding of watersheds how they  affect the Chesapeake Bay?
3. Have you sent in your soil to be tested?

